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November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee (SEC)
I oppose the Norther Pass. Find an alternative, this is not about the people but that of BIG business and
money.  As I know it, he Northern Pass route relies on leasing rights of way from its sister PSNH d.b.a.
Eversource.  The New Hampshire legislature passed legislation in 2012 making it crystal clear that
Northern Pass cannot take property by eminent domain. BUT PSNH d.b.a. Eversource can, and the
rights of way it wants to lease to Northern Pass were acquired through eminent domain and easements
purchased decades ago from people who wanted to help their neighbors get electricity. There’s no
question that PSNH d.b.a. Eversource would never lease these rights of way to a company that was not
a subsidiary of Eversource. Indeed, some people believe Eversource Energy purchased the bankrupt
PSNH 25 years ago with the goal of one day using its rights of way to build a high-voltage transmission
line to bring hydro power from Canada to New England. 

I strongly oppose the Northern Pass and Eminent domain!!!

Sincerely,
Kathy Narkewich
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